
MOTION  

No. 39 

Allow use of locally cut wood 

Ole Hammarlund gives notice that he will move, seconded by Stephen Howard, the following Motion:  

WHEREAS landowners have always been able to harvest and saw their own wood on PEI;  

AND WHEREAS thousands of Island homes have been built from local lumber; 

AND WHEREAS the Building Code requirement for stamped and kiln dried lumber often 
excludes local wood products but does not necessarily mean safer buildings; 

AND WHEREAS locally produced lumber is by far the most sustainable building material; 

THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED that the Legislative Assembly urge the government to 
immediately allow the use of unstamped and not kiln dried local wood for single family 
homes up to three stories. 

 

 

       Signed by:  Ole Hammarlund 

       Signed by:  Stephen Howard 

                    Date:  April 7, 2021 

            

 


